

80 Cummings Park, Woburn | (781) 933-9003 www.LoperfidoDanceAcademy.com

Welcome to the 2023-2024 dance season at Loperfido Dance Academy!

At Loperfido Dance Academy, we focus on teaching dance in a serious and professional manner, while maintaining a fun, friendly atmosphere. Our philosophy is to provide students with a foundation to develop excellent dance techniques, build self-confidence and foster friendships in a non-stressful, nurturing environment.

Stay in the know! Here's what's happening around LDA this fall...

Back by Popular Demand!

Musical Theater w/ Miss Melissa

Join Miss Melissa for Musical Theater class Thursdays from 4:00-5:00 PM! Ages 7-12 yrs.

Adult Tap

Come tap with Melissa! 12 Week Sessions...No prior dance experience is required. Grab a friend and join in on all the fun. Learn basic rhythms and burn crazy calories, all while having a blast! Class runs Thursday evenings from 8:00-9:00 PM.

Columbus Day (Monday, October 9th) & Halloween (Tuesday, October 31st)

LDA will be closed for all classes.

Bring a Friend Week (Oct. 16th – Oct. 21st)

LDA students are invited to bring a maximum of 2 friends per class to dance during his or her scheduled class time(s), free of charge! If your friend(s) registers for a class at LDA, you receive **10% off your December** tuition payment!

Halloween Costume Week

In Celebration of Halloween, dancers are allowed to wear their Halloween costumes to dance class beginning Tuesday, October 24th – Monday, October 30th. Happy Halloween!

LDA Apparel

Check out the latest custom-made LDA apparel! Order forms are available at the front desk. This is the *perfect* holiday gift for your dancer(s)! Order forms are due Monday, November 6th.

Thanksgiving Food Drive (November)

A collection bin will be placed in the front lobby for students to donate non-perishable food items to the local Food Pantry in time for Thanksgiving.

Thanksgiving Break

Thanksgiving break will be held Wednesday, November 22nd – Sunday November 26th. Classes resume Monday, November 27th.

Keep up with all the latest updates!

Remember to follow us on Facebook & Instagram! Use your smartphone to scan here and follow us

@Loperfido.Dance.Academy

#LDAfamily & #LDAseason19



Additionally, please be reminded of the following policies:

General Rules & Regulations

- Dress codes will be strictly enforced, since it is part of the discipline of dance and ensures that your child will get the proper dance training. Please refer to the website for dress code requirements per class.
- Warm-up dancewear may be worn at the teacher's discretion.
- No dangling jewelry is to be worn to class. Not only is it a distraction, but it can be lost.
- No cell phones allowed in dance studios.
- Gum chewing is not allowed during class.
- No food or drinks in the studios. Water bottles only will be allowed. Please remember to clean up.

Tuition*

Payment Schedule

- Tuition is based on a 9-month calendar year from September through May.
- Tuition payments are due on the 1st of every month.
- Auto-Pay (Reoccurring Billing)

Each family must keep a credit card or checking/saving account (ACH) on file. Your tuition will be deducted from your account on the first of the month. Reoccurring payments can be made by Visa, Mastercard, Discover or checking/savings account

All tuition and costume balances must be paid in full in order to participate in our annual recital.

Late Fees

- A **Late Fee of \$25** will be charged for payments that are not able to be processed by the 10th of the month.
- There are NO REFUNDS for missed classes.
- Missed classes, however, may be made-up within a month of the absence.

School Schedule and Inclement Weather

- Classes are not necessarily cancelled when school is cancelled.
- During inclement weather, we highly recommend calling the studio 1 hour prior to your scheduled class to see if your class is cancelled.
- Since this is not a weekly tuition, the rates are not adjusted from class cancelled due to holidays, inclement weather or other uncontrollable circumstances. (Likewise, there is no extra charge for months that have 5 classes.)

We are so thrilled you have chosen to join our dance family.
As always, we welcome and value your thoughts and feedback as we continue to be the studio "Where Dreams Come True!" Cheers to an exciting 19th dance season!
~Miss Janeen & Miss Melissa

^{*}For more information regarding tuition, please refer to the website.